
TL’AZT’EN NATION 
PO Box 670, Fort St. James, B.C. V0J 1P0 
Phone 250-648-3212 • Fax 250-648-3250 

March 3, 2025 

Housing Notice  
 
Please update all housing applications with the Housing 
department.  

Ensure entire application is fully completed, we will not be 
accepting incomplete applications.  

Please include letters requesting the home and all letter of 
support.  

We will be allocating the new triplex builds from Dzit’lainli and Old 
Tache for potential move in in APRIL 2025 
Please submit applications to the Housing Department 
Deadline for Triplex applications is March 30, 2025 
 

 
Mussi, 

 

 

Darren Haskell  

Tl’azt’en Nation Executive Director  

 


